To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)
Date: 02 March 2023 19:14:48

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Subject: WBC LPR Regulation 19 Objection - SP17
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to strongly object to the proposed plan for the Thatcham NE development.
For the following reasons

1. development on green fields which we regularly walk on from Upper Bucklebury. This
next to an area of AONB and ancient woodland.

2. disagree with infill to upper Bucklebury from Thatcham

3. impact of local traffic on Harts Hill and surrounding roads in Thatcham.

4. lack of schools provision in the area especially secondary schools

5. increased pressure on local services such as doctors and dentist

This proposed development is 11l considered in my view, creating many addition problems
in the local area.

Kind regards,

Liz Milburn _





